

November 17, 2008

Stan Smith Sprinkler Fitters & Apprentices Local 483 2525 Barrington Court Hayward, CA 94545

Dear Stan:

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the clients of the Alisa Ann Ruch Burn Foundation, I wanted to thank you and the Local 483 for the generous contribution of \$25,000 (check #1077) received on November 17, 2008 given through the Sprinkler Fitters Golf Tournament. These funds will support our burn survivor services and burn prevention education programs. We are honored by Local 483's continual support, and inspired by the dedication of Rick Mangan.

As you know, the Alisa Ann Ruch Burn Foundation (AARBF) is a non-organization dedicated to helping children and adult survivors of severe burn injuries. Since 1971, AARBF has worked in partnership with firefighters, educators, and burn care professionals to develop innovative prevention and burn survivor services programs.

Again, thank you for your support of the Alisa Ann Ruch Burn Foundation. Our programs would not be possible without it.

Sincerely,

Scott Vandrick

Executive Director

CC: Rick Mangan